MOST URGENT/ IMPORTANT

BUREAU OF INDIAN STANDARDS
(Establishment Department)

Our Ref.: Estt-11/21/3/2018 Dated: 11 March 2020
Subject: Postponement of the training programme to newly promoted LDCs

In continuation to Establishment Dept. email dated 06 March 2020, it is
informed that, the training programme of the newly promoted LDCs has been

postponed and shall commenced from 16 March 2020 till 27 March 2020.

2, The module of training and faculty, etc shall be intimated in due course.

(Sandeep Meena)
Director (Establishment)

To

i) To all the concerned employees (Through HoD concerned)

ii) Faculty members

iii) Head, NITS, Noida- for information and making necessary arrangement please

Copy to :

i) DDGA & DDG PRT)



